CITY CLERK (PUBLIC SAFETY)

Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Department of Public Works ] Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
November 7, 2001

Honorable Paul A. Henningsen
Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall _
4TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #010710
REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS
"VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN
THE 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Henningsen:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have
discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the
signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we
propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on
'your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety
Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

1. North 5th Street from West Michigan Street to a point north — No Parking

2. North 10th Street ﬁ'om West Highland Avenue to West Juneau Avenue —
No Parking

3. North 15th Street from West Wisconsin Avenue to West Clybourn Street —
Three Hour Parking

Very truly yours

effrey S Polenske
City Engineer

JHI-dIgfo

841 North Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (414) 286-5994,TDD (414) 286-2025



CITY CLERK (PUBLIC SAFETY)

Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Depamn.m of Public Works Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
November 7, 2001

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom
Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall
6TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #010710
REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS
VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN
THE 6TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have
discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the
signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we
propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on
your constituents. '

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety
Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

1. West Wright Street from North 5th Street to North 6th Street — Two Hour Parking
2. North 4th Street from West Lloyd Street to West Garfield Avenue — No Parking

3. North 5th Street from West Locust Street to West Chambers Street —
Two Hour Parking

Vefy truly yours

efﬁ'ey S. Polenske P.E.
City Engineer

THI:dleyD

841 North Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (414)-286-5994,TDD (414) 286-2025



CITY CLERK (PUBLIC SAFETY)

Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Department of Public Works Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
November 14, 2001
Honorable Angel Sanchez
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall
- 12TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #010710 ,
INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE
NORTH SIDE OF WEST SEEBOTH STREET
FROM SOUTH 2ND STREET WEST TO THE ALLEY
Dear Alderman Sanchez:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Dennis Stefanik of Milwaukee
Metropolitan Sewerage District to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that currently there
are loading docks located on the south side of the street, and when large trucks are loading at the
docks and vehicles are parked on the north side of the street, vehicular access is reduced. We,
therefore, recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction that would
provide two-way traffic flow.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting,
so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

effrey S. Polenske, P.E.
City Engineer

THI:dlego

841 North Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (414) 286-5994, TDD (414) 286-2025



-CITY CLERK ’(PUBLIC ‘SAFETY)

Mariano A. Schifalacqua

Commissioner of Public Works
James P. Purko

l]k Depamm of Public Works Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
I~ l l l VV a; ee Infrastructure Services Division Jeffrey S. Polenske
Gity Engineer -
November 7, 2001

Honorable Willie L. Hines
Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall ' :
17TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #010710
REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS
' VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN
- THE 17TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Hines:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have
discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the
signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed The changes we
propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on

your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety
Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

1. North 11th Street from West North Avenue o a point north — Two Hour Parking
2. North 9th Street from West Hadley Street to a point south — No Parking
3. West Walnut Street from North 12th Street to a point east — No Parking

| Very truly yours,

7

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.
City Engineer

THL:dIgyD

841 North Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (41 4) 286-5994,TDD (414) 286-2025



Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Department of Public Works Deputy Commissioner of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division : Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
November 8, 2001

Honorable Michael J. Murphy
Alderman, 16th Aldermanic District
- Room 205, City Hall
16TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #010710
- REMOVE NO PARKING ON .

1. NORTH SIDE OF WEST FAIRVIEWAVENUE,

NORTH 59TH STREET TO NORTH 60TH STREET;

2. NORTH SIDE OF WEST PARK HILL AVENUE,

NORTH HAWLEY ROAD TO NORTH 59TH STREET;

: 3. WEST SIDE OF NORTH 59TH STREET,

WEST PARK HILL AVENUE TO WEST FAIRVIEW AVENUE

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In conjunction with the removal of the Milwaukee County Transit route 65, the above-
captioned parking restrictions are no longer necessary and the parking should be restored.

We will prepare the necessary leglslatlon for the next Public Safety Committee meetmg,
so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

W

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.
City Engmegr

THL:dleo

841 North Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (414) 286-5994,TDD (414). 286-2025



